
   

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER  

 

 
Tuesday 1st February, 2022 
 
 
Contact: Permanent Secretary  
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines  
 
 
 

CLOSURE OF THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER 

   

We write to inform that the Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment administrative center 

located in the Ministerial Building, Halifax Street, Kingstown will be closed today, Tuesday February 

1st, 2022, due to flooding, which resulted from a plumbing failure. 

We hope to return to normal office hours by Wednesday February 2nd, 2022. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

Your kind attention in this regard will oblige. 
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